
Minutes for the Scotton Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Meeting at the village hall 

29th March 2018 

 
Present  

Luke Brown (consultant) 

Kim Anderson (chair) 

Diana Colleran (secretary) 

Janet Redfern 

Dave Burke 

Robert Littlewood 

 
Apologies 

Bev Hill  

Mark Schofield 

Angela Scott 

 
Luke said that in view of the fact that AECOM had not yet carried out 
the site assessment that had been planned for March 14th  we would 
be discussing open spaces for which he presented the methodology. 
Various places were put forward for consideration as being deemed 
important.  

The playing field, both seats on Kirton Road, the pond on Westfield, 
the allotments and recreation land both on Green Lane. The 
Churchyard, the Tennis Courts and the piece of land in front of 
Duke’s Close on Westgate. 



  The justification report is to be done by Luke with each site scoring 
on a scale of one to four on differing criteria, i.e, historical values, 
peace, views, wildlife . 

 The mapping is to be done by Daniel Evans planning officer (WLDC). 
The photographic evidence that was used for the scoping report is to 
be put on a memory stick and sent to Luke from Kim. Luke explained 
that when AECOM perform the site assessments on the 17th of April 
2018 that they will flag each site as being either red, amber or green. 
Red being a no go amber a maybe and green as a probable yes. 
  These decisions are expected to take around three weeks after 
which we need to arrange for another public consultation to finalise 
the sites with the residents.  

No date was set for the next meeting.  

 
 


